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November 24, 2015  
 

Dear Neighbours and Friends of Martin Street Public School, 
 
This letter will confirm the plan for the rebuild of Martin Street Public School, commencing 
in January 2016.  The original Martin Street Public School building was built in 1920.  This 
heritage portion of the school will be preserved and incorporated into the design of the 
newly built school on the current site. Site plan and floor plans can be viewed at 
www.hdsb.ca  Follow path HDSB Depts>> Facility Services >>Construction >>New 
Construction >>Martin Street PS. 
 
In March 2015, we gathered feedback from Martin Street Public School parents, neighbours 
and other community members regarding various options for the building and the 
accommodation of students for the duration of the construction phase.   On May 20, 2015, 
the Halton District School Board reviewed this feedback and decided to temporarily move 
the Martin Street Public School students to Boyne Public School until the construction is 
completed in September, 2017. Feedback results can be viewed at www.hdsb.ca  Follow 
path HDSB Depts >> Facility Services >> Construction >> Martin Street PS.  
 
As neighbours and friends of our school community, we invite you to our Fond Farewell 
Open House on Thursday, December 3rd from 6:00 - 8:00 pm at Martin Street Public 
School.   
 
If you have questions about this construction plan, please direct them to the Project 
Coordinator, Mike Wildfong (wildfongm@hdsb.ca) of Facility Services at the Halton District 
School Board.  
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we move forward to create an exciting 
new school community for Martin Street.  
 

Warmest regards, 
 
 
Dan Albrecht     Jacqueline Newton 
Principal     Superintendent of Education 
Martin Street Public School  Halton District School Board 
 

 


